
 

  

 

Oundle Otters Covid-19 Etiquette 

During the COVID pandemic we ask you respect these additional measures; 

 

 Please do not attend the facility if you have; 

- A high temperature, 

- A new, continuous cough, 

- A loss of, or change to, your sense of smell or taste. 

 Face coverings should be worn around the Sports Centre in communal areas for those from 

11 years of age upwards. 

 Hand sanitiser should be used upon entry and exit of the Sports Centre. 

 All staff and customers should keep left when walking through the Sports Centre. 

 Children should arrive beach ready (costumes on under clothing) for their lessons and are 

encouraged to towel dry and shower at home. 

 Swimmers should come ready onto poolside 5 minutes before the start of their lessons and 

wait by the sign with their Teacher’s name. 

 Children should follow a 1-way system around poolside throughout, keeping left. 

 No spectating on poolside, there is an allocated waiting area for parents during lessons, if 

not waiting in their own car. 

 Only 1 parent should bring their child swimming. 

 Follow the signed and allocated entry and exit points from the pool. 

Please be aware of the following: 

 There are reduced class sizes to allow for social distancing. 

 Staggered class start times to allow for distancing and cleaning in the changing rooms. 

 Teachers and assistants will not be teaching in the water to avoid contact and maintain 

distancing. 

 Children in level 1 and 2 classes require an adult from the same household to be in the 

water with them as instructed by their Swimming Teacher. 

 There is a reduced use of equipment and all equipment used will be cleaned in between 

lessons by designated staff. 

 Jumping and diving will not be permitted. 

 

We thank you for your cooperation in advance. 
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